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Dear Student, Parent or Guardian,

Year 11 Leavers’ Celebrations 2021

Friday 28 May will mark the end of five years education at Burscough Priory Academy. We have planned
a morning of activities to acknowledge the time and celebrate this milestone. Here is the schedule:

8.50-9.10am Tutor Period

9.10-10.10am English lesson

10.10-11.30am Tutor Group Photographs, refreshments and shirt signing
11.30-12.15pm Leavers’ Assembly

We expect nothing less than first class in everything from our students. Our expectations are that
students will:

o Dbe in full school uniform and meet the guidelines for appearance

e have an exemplary attitude, behaviour and conduct

e bring a spare shirt if you would like your shirt signed

e will leave school from 12.15 onwards as and when the assembly is complete - going off the school
site at the end of the morning session

e demonstrate exceptional conduct in the village when travelling home. We want everyone in our
community to have to have fond memories of the Class of 2021.

During the proceedings in lesson, students must wear their masks in the building. We will plan, weather
permitting, to do as much of Lesson 2 and 3 outside.

We must stress that this is planned to be a really fitting celebration to end five years at BPA and following
a tough year or so. We look forward to the Valedictory Dinner and spending time with students who have
met these expectations and who want to celebrate with us.

Yours faithfully,
L MacLaren

Mrs Maclaren
Head of School
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